
 

 

17 April 2024 

Re: Summer Uniform 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

See reference below from our end of year school communication issued in June 2023. 

“Following the high temperatures during the last term, a new, short sleeve summer blouse 

is being sourced, which can be worn with knee length socks in May / June.   Tie / jumper 

will not be required with the new Summer Uniform. If pupils choose to wear the standard 

long sleeve blouse in May / June, a tie will be required.”  

The details of suppliers and prices are listed below: 

Wattersons, Omagh 

Available up to 34 inch in a pack of 2 - £27.50. 36 inch up to 44inch - £34.95. Currently 10% 

off.  

Single blouse purchase available. 

 

Select Kidz Retail, Omagh 

Available in a pack of 2. 22-36 inch - £21.99 and 38-46 inch - £24.99. 

Single blouse purchase available. 

 

The Summer Uniform, as outlined above, may be worn from Tuesday 7th May 2024 until 

Thursday 27th June 2024 and is optional.  Pupils who choose not to wear a short sleeve 

blouse or knee length socks must continue to follow current uniform guidelines.  

I hope pupils will find this option more satisfactory during our hopefully, better weather.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Cullinan 

Principal 

 

 


